
 

All attendees are invited on Tuesday, May 12 at 20:00 at the welcome reception to be held in the cloister of San Francesco (chiostro del Convento di San Francesco - via San 

Francesco, 14, 56127 Pisa), in the very historical center of Pisa. The location is within walking distance from the site of the conference (1.1 km – 15-20 minutes), see the map. The 

welcome party will include a light dinner and is free for all registered participants to the conference (since we'll be given admittance to the cloister, be sure to bring your badge 

along). 

Entrance 


